Wendy Strangeway

From: Mark Baxter

Sent: 07 September 2016 11:52

To: Planning

Subject: RE: land off Eskdaleside, Sleights - NYM/2016/0533/FL
FAO Mark Hill

land off Eskdaleside, Sleights Grid Reference 486140 506587 - To regularise pumping station, layout, landscaping
and hard surfacing works, walls and fences, alterations to car ports and installation of street light columns
together with erection of canopies, omission of roof lights, alterations to guttering and installation of gas boxes to
dwellings

Your ref: NYM/2013/0147/FL
Our ref: 16/03051/PSH451

| refer to your e-mail of the 6th September 2016 regarding the above planning application. | confirm that | have no
objections to the proposals on housing grounds.

Yours sincerely

Mark Baxter.

Mark Baxter BSc (Hons) MCIEH
Environmental Health Officer,
Environmental Service (Housing),
Scarborough Borough Council,

web: www.scarborough.gov.uk

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk [mailto: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk]
Sent: 06 September 2016 15:14

To: PrivateSectorHousing

Subject: land off Eskdaleside, Sleights - NYM/2016/0533/FL

You have received this email from North York Moors National Park Authority (Planning Service) in
relation to a planning matter at land off Eskdaleside, Sleights.

The attached correspondence contains important information; please retain it for your records.

If this is a consultation/re-consultation and you are set up with a log-in username and password, please click
the link http://tinyurl.com/z5qmn4]

In any correspondence, please quote the Council reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

If in future you would like to respond to the electronic correspondence via our e-consultation system please
contact Wendy Strangeway via email (planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk) who will be more than happy to
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